

MEMORANDUM

TO: FATHER MCCORMACK [CONFIDENTIAL]

FROM: FATHER MCCARTHY - CLERGY PERSONNEL OFFICE

DATE: JANUARY 22, 1990

SUBJECT: STATUS OF FATHER PAUL R. SHANLEY

Jack:

As of today, the date on which Father Paul Shanley's assignment as Pastor at Saint John the Evangelist Parish in Newton ends, we have received no copy of any letter letter to him outlining his status which I believe you said was to be Sick Leave. For the accuracy of his personal file there should be a copy of any letter sent to him.

Also we would appreciate any information concerning his address in California so that appropriate arrangements can be made for the forwarding of his Sick Leave checks beginning in February. I am assuming that you obtained all this information from him at the time of your discussion.

(i) Truglev Behan letter - copy to JAM (thought it had been sent)

and Once he has worked out an address, he will inform me well

Swill inform you.

Thanks for your attention to this matter.